Victoria Dock Primary School PAN Reduction Consultation Response Form

Please complete details and return to admin@victoriadock.hull.sch.uk or
PAN Consultation, Victoria Dock Primary School, South Bridge Road, Victoria Dock, Hull, HU9 1TL






Name (optional)
	



Please indicate in which capacity you are responding to this consultation: 
	
	Parent / Carer

	
	

	
	Parent / Carer of a younger child, not yet attending school

	
	

	
	Member of school staff

	
	

	
	Member of Appleton Local Advisory Board

	
	

	
	Trustee of The Constellation Trust

	
	

	
	Local Headteacher

	
	

	
	Local Authority Representative

	
	

	
	Local Councillor

	
	

	
	Other (please give details)




Please indicate your response to this consultation below

	
	
	I agree with the proposal to reduce the PAN at Victoria Dock Primary from 60 to 45

	
	
	

	 
	
	I disagree with the proposal and think the PAN should remain at 60



Please use this space to give reasons for your response (continue overleaf if required):
	












